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Statement Denouncing Racism: 

Stanford Dermatology is deeply saddened by the tragic deaths of George Floyd, Breonna Taylor 

and Ahmaud Arbery. We stand against the long-standing racism and injustice that 

has devastated our country and with those demanding racial justice. This senseless violence 

has happened against the backdrop of the COVID-19 pandemic, which has 

disproportionately affected communities of color, a reminder of the stark healthcare disparities 

created by systems of structural racism. In this moment of grief, the Stanford Dermatology 

community stands together to reaffirm the importance of diversity, racial equity, justice and 

our commitment to making a better world for all. Black Lives Matter 
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